
Wednesday, March 6, 2019 
 
 

 ¡Atención, atención! ¿Hablas español en tu casa? Do you speak Spanish at home? If so, there is a class 
just for you called Spanish for Heritage Speakers 1 and 2. Come to C112 on March 7th during Nesika for 
an info session on this class and why you should take it. ¡Que no se te olvide! 

 The Superintendent Scholar’s Award applications are now available for students in the top 5% of their 
class in GPS or in SAT Scores. See Mrs. Berry or Mrs. Weir in the counseling office for details. 

 The Goodwill Youth Aerospace Program is a 2 year program for 11th graders and helps provide a smooth 
transition through your senior year towards a career in Aerospace.  You get $ to participate, job 
coaching and college tuition.  Come and learn more at an information session tomorrow during NESIKA 
in the Career Center. See Mrs. Weir for a pass. 

 Enter our Summer Reading Art Contest!  Winners will have their artwork used on our district summer 
reading brochures, and they will receive a Kindle Fire, and bragging rights!  See Ms. Payne in the library 
for details! 

 Culture night is fast approaching! Join us on March 13th, from 5:30 to 7 pm in the main gym. Come 
celebrate and recognize the beautiful diversity of our Everett community.  

 If you are interested in the new medical health and career pathway at Everett High, come to Mrs. 
McIntyre's room S204 on Thursday during Nesika.  You will learn more about the courses being offered 
next year for registration, the program, apprenticeships, internships, and get your questions answered.  
This is a new exciting opportunity for you.  Don't miss out!  If you have questions and can't make the 
meeting, talk to Mrs. McIntyre, Mrs. DeLuca, or Mrs. Ellis for more info. 

 Hey Everett High, are you interested in using your creativity to help your community and even earn 
service hours? If so, join Everett High’s Creative Scholars Art Club after school tomorrow to create and 
donate ceramic bowls that will be used to raise awareness and money to fight food insecurity. No 
experience necessary. Just show up and bring your friends!! We will be meeting in Ms. Leggett’s room 
B230 right after school. See you then! 

 
 


